Fro

Sent:

To: CAP Strategic Plan
Subject: CAP consultation process

In relation to the above, process | would like to recommend that Single Farm Payments should only
be given to farmers.

Non-farmers should not be receiving any cheque in the post (SFP) from Europe.

Pat Kelly — A bewildered Farmer




